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March 17, 2020

From the Desk of the National President

Re: Attention to All Pan American Golf Association Members
Dear Members,

The Association has entered into an era of unprecedented episode where an uncontrolled and
outside health alarm has upset the soul of this body. That a virus could and can subject this
golfing society with the cancellation of events, golf scheduling and gathering of friends, which
we have become accustom in our daily lives. We have also witnessed something that our founders
of our Constitution never ever anticipated. The first time cancellation of a National meeting and
tournament unrelated to weather.

The first responsibility is the health, safety and well being of our members. With God's help and
Grace, we will come out of this to play and gather another day. We, the National Board extend
our thoughts and prayer that no one member becomes affected by this health virus and that you
keep yourselves and families healthy from this illness.

I applaud the New Braunfels PAGA for making the right decision to cancel the 2020Winter
Meeting for your well being under these circumstances..

Be safe and well!

Sincerely,

se Pena
ational President and the National Board Members



